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Check Your Child’s Bag!! 
Forms sent home this week: 

Mother’s Day invitation – Due Friday 2nd May 

Uniform Order Form – Due Friday 9th May 

Grade 4-6 AToSS Consent – Due before Mon 

12th May 

Grade 4-6 Mustering Growth Consent – Due 

before Mon 19th May.  

 

ANZAC Day: 
Congratulations to our School Captains, 

Marley and Hayden who proudly represented 

our school at the ANZAC Dawn Service in 

Bacchus Marsh last Friday. Thank you to those 

other families who attended. It was nice to 

see other students from our school, both in 

uniform and in casual clothes, supporting our 

school.   

Thank you to Wolfgang Wessner for attending 

our school last Thursday and conducting a 

ceremony for our students. We greatly 

appreciate the time and effort you put into 

this for our students.  

 

Mother’s Day Morning Tea: 
The P.A. are putting on a morning tea for all 

our mums and nannas, on Friday 9th May from 

9:00-11:00am. So far we have over 30 people 

attending. If you can make it, please come 

along as we love being able to welcome 

everyone into our school community.   

 

Pie Warmers: 
If you are bringing food for the pie warmer 

please make sure it is in a suitable container. 

Please remember, space is limited so small 

amounts of food only need to be wrapped in 

foil, not put in large containers. Do not stack 

food in a double layer as it doesn’t heat 

properly.   

Food must be defrosted and, if required, 

cooked prior to sending. Do not send frozen 

nuggets, fish fingers etc. Cook them first. It is a 

pie WARMER, not an oven.  

 

Beanies: 
Students may wear their school beanies 

during Term 2 and 3 when the UV is below 

3. This will be checked daily in class. If they 

don’t wear their beanie, they will still be 

required to wear their sunhat. Beanies are 

available for purchase at $14:00 each.  

Non school beanies are not permitted.  

 

School Jackets: 
We have lots of students starting to wear 

their new BEPS jackets. Could you please 

make sure they are named as the students 

tend to take them off during recess and 

lunch once they start running around and 

we have found many unnamed jackets 

left in the playground.  

If you would like to order a jacket, please 

do so this term when the Order Form 

comes home as you may be able to use 

any remaining SSB money to pay for it.  

 

Carpark Gate Clearance: 
Please keep at least a car width away 

from each side of the front gate at home 

time. We need this area to stay clear so 

that the staff, parents and students have 

a clear view of the road. We are also very 

conscious of the dangers of cars moving 

in this area as students are exiting the 

school yard. I have contacted the 

Council and requested ‘Keep Clear’ 

signage and line marking and had a 

phone call over the holidays, so hopefully 

we will see some action soon.  

If you have somebody picking up your 

children who is not aware of the above 

information, please ask them to stay clear 

of the gate.  

 

Photo Orders: 
If you have misplaced your registration 

code, please contact the Arthur Reed 

Photos customer service team directly on 

5243 4390 (option 1) 

or customerservice@arphotos.com.au 
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                        Thursday 1st May:    School Council – 3:30pm (onsite) 

                        Friday 9th of May:    Mother’s Day Morning Tea - 9:00-11:00am 

                        Wednesday 28th May:  Young Leaders (Grade 6), Bacchus Marsh 

                        Monday 9th June:    King’s Birthday Holiday 

                        Tues/Wed 10th/11th May:  Sovereign Hill (grade 5) 

                        Monday 16th June:   Curriculum Day 

                        Thursday 26th June:   School Council – 3:30pm (onsite) 

                        Friday 4th July:    Term 2 ends – 2:30pm 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Memphis                Chaise 

      Elizabeth                Hayden 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Jackson Dole 

for winning two Title National 

record in Bench and Deadlift at 

the 2025 CAPO Anzac Day 

Challenge. Congratulation to 

Kristy for winning a medal too. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 


